
 
 

 

October 9, 2024  
Electric Power Development Co., Ltd. 

 

Be aware of suspicious e-mails purporting to be from  
J-POWER group executives or employees 
 
There have been reports of suspicious e-mails in English purporting to be from J-POWER group 

executives or employees. 

These suspicious e-mails may include a content that encourages to access certain URL or 

respond to the sender, but please be cautious that there is a risk of personal information fraud or 

virus infection. 

Please note that these suspicious e-mails have no connection with J-POWER group, J-POWER 

group executives or employees, and please be aware that J-POWER group will not be liable for 

any damages resulting from such suspicious e-mails. 

 

 


